ADDENDUM NO. 2

DATE: January 23, 2020

TO: All Proposers /QI\/

FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 — Mowing Services for Lakeshore Park
PROPOSALS DUE: February 12, 2020, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to make changes as well as respond to questions asked during
the Pre-Proposal meeting for the above-referenced Request for Proposals. This addendum
becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Correction:

The map included within this RFP has information that is contradictory to the scope. Proposers
are encouraged to use the map as a general guide. For clarification, ALL banks are to be
maintained under this contract no matter where they are represented on the included map. All
sports fields are excluded, but areas around the sports fields are included under this contract.
CMA or “Meadow” area is to be maintained on the same schedule as all other areas. Do not
utilize the information noted on the map stating “qtrly” maintenance. This is not the accurate. All
areas covered under this contract should be maintained on average, every 11 days.

Question 1: Who has the current contract?
Response: Southermn Grounds
Question 2: Will the frequency of mowing increase?

Response: Not under this contract. Should special events arise that require an additional
mowing cycle, the City of Knoxville staff will provide that additional service.

Question 3: Does all the work need to be self-performed?

Response: No. Bidder is responsible for noting any subcontracting work with bid
submission.
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